

























































































People, i know ALOT of yall are quitting but 
they legit come back 2 seconds later. Like 
what? People that actually quit, im not 
talking abt you. But the FAKE quitters? Is 
annoying. You need to stop, you want 
“ATTENTION” it’s legit obvious you want 
attention. You won’t get it, cause YOU KNOW 
who you are. Here you are, gonna come back 
once more to cry because your getting your 
@$$ called out. Like, it’s obvious your 
“faking” “oh because my parents said so” how 
would they find your account? Exactly. Your 
parents may use it, but STILL. You can’t 
give out personal information. So forget it, 
fake quitters, you want attention. OH and 
how know they fake? They post art, or “i 
came back because my parents said i could!” 
2 seconds later. Like shut up nobody cares..



Why am i saying this?




For people to understand to CONSIDER not 1.
FOLLOWING fakes.

So ya’ll arent dumb enough to give them 2.
attention 

They lie about being “mentally unstable” 3.
wouldnt you be Not on the GALLERY? 

So i can warn yall..4.


